
Bulletin: 12-18 

 

TO:  Greenheck Business Partners 

FROM:  Lisa Dahlke 

  Manager, SAP Sales Administration 

DATE:  February 28, 2018 

SUBJECT: Good Friday 

 

All Greenheck U.S. office and manufacturing facilities will be closed on Friday, March 30th in observance 

of Good Friday. 

 

Ship dates for Quick Build orders entered between now and Good Friday should be adjusted by one 

additional day when calculating the ship date. 

 

Greenheck will be open for business on Monday, April 2nd. 

 

 


